
29 June 2022

Excellency,

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from His Excellency Mr. Csaba Kőrösi,
President-elect of the 77th session of the United Nations General Assembly, regarding the theme
of the 77th session of the General Assembly, including the General Debate.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Abdulla SHAHID
All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York


